
 

 

 

27th September 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

North Lincs Jobs & Careers Event – Tuesday 17th October 

As part of our continuing Careers Education, Advice and Guidance curriculum all Year 11 pupils will be 

attending this event at the Baths Hall in Scunthorpe on Tuesday 17th October.  

We will leave school at 9am and arrive back in time for lunch. The event will have over 70 exhibitors from 

a wide range of sectors including training and further education providers.  Pupils will be able to ask 

questions of the various exhibitors and be able to collect information, advice and guidance on careers that 

interest them. 

Please contact me at school if you require further information. 

Yours sincerely 

P Hartley 

P Hartley 
Deputy Headteacher 
              

 

 


